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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Consent Item 2
The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> Thu, Oct 3, 2019 at 10:04 AM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>
Cc: John Hidhal <john.hidahl@edcgov.us>, Steve Ferry <steve@steveferry.com>

Please add this public comment to consent item #2.

Kind Regards,

Cindy Munt
Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado
Phone: (530) 621-5650
CLICK HERE to follow Supervisor Hidahl on Facebook
CLICK HERE to visit Supervisor Hidahl's web page

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Steve Ferry <steve@steveferry.com>
Date: Wed, Oct 2, 2019 at 5:15 PM
Subject: Consent Item 2
To: John Hidahl <bosone@edcgov.us>

The state of emergency exists in our forest because of extremely POOR forest management practices on the part of the
state and the federal governments.  It has been the policy of those agencies to force the growing of 300+ trees to the acre
instead of the 128 trees that are sustainable.  Tree mortality and bark beetle infestations would not have happened if the
forests had been maintained properly…. How long have the dead trees and bark beetle infested trees been standing?

Steve Ferry
steve@steveferry.com
916-468-3300
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